
 

01-25-2022 

To: Bryan Edwards, AKA Tree Service 

From: Matt Brown, MB Flooring & Home Services Inc.  

 

Dear Mr. Edwards,  

 I’ve had my eye on a dying 70 ft. large Oak tree leaning to one side in my back yard and 

a Cherry tree growing too close to the side of my house for several years now. As a “Do it 

Yourselfer” kind a guy, I’ve often thought about cutting these two trees down myself.  But after 

much careful consideration, I decided that my wife needs a Husband and my kids still need a 

father. So, I contacted 3 different tree removal services in my area and made my decision to go 

with AKA Tree Service. And boy I’m glad I chose your company to do the work!  

You gave me a detailed Estimate of the scope of work that your company would perform 

complete with pictures of the trees to be removed. Anthony and his crew showed up right on time 

at 7:00 am just as you said they would. They set up their equipment and got started at 7:15 am. 

They quickly got to work cutting the two trees down with great care and efficiency. They had 

both trees cut down, put in the Chipper, all cleaned up and drove away by 8:45 am.  

As a business owner myself, I can appreciate a crew of guys who really know their trade and take 

pride in their work and AKA Tree Service does just that. Please accept this letter of appreciation 

of your company as I will refer AKA Tree Service to everyone I know who doesn’t want to risk 

life and limb when removing such heavy trees from their property. I say, leave it to the 

professionals at AKA Tree Service.  

Sincerely,  

 

Matt Brown 

President, MB Flooring & Home Services Inc.   


